
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see so many of the Year 5 and Year 6 pupils accessing Google Classroom 
today and all the staff were thrilled to see them joining the Google Meets at 9am and 2pm 
too, although we would like to see these numbers improve even further! 
 
Please do continue to support your children to complete the lesson activities set each day on 
Google Classroom: there should be 3-4 hours of work each day and staff will be available 
throughout the day to answer questions on either Google Classroom or Class Dojo. If you are 
struggling to access Google Classroom please message class teachers directly (via Class 
Dojo) so we can support you.  
 
Please try to submit work on Google Classroom as this platform automatically saves to each 
child’s individual profile – if you are unsure how to do this, there is a PowerPoint on today’s 
class feed and this is also uploaded as a PDF to the school website. 
 
We are very proud of the effort our children are putting in during these testing times and 
while we cannot wait to see you back in school on Tuesday 24th November, we hope that all 
of you will be able to participate in the home learning set on Google Classroom. 
 
Thank you! 
 
The UKS2 Team 
 


